
Outlook

Re: Aurora PAC membership

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Mon 10/14/2024 1:41 PM
To Jamie Stickel <StickelJ@canbyoregon.gov>
Cc Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Eileen Stein <steine@canbyoregon.gov>; Don Hardy

<HardyD@canbyoregon.gov>

Thank you all for confirming. We'll add you and Don as the main point of contacts. Tomorrow's meeting
is the last one until 12/10 and then the PAC will be complete. We'll keep you posted and hope to see you
at tomorrow's meeting. 

Thanks, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: Jamie Stickel <StickelJ@canbyoregon.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 3:40 PM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Cc: Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Eileen Stein <steine@canbyoregon.gov>; Don Hardy
<HardyD@canbyoregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Aurora PAC membership
 
Brandy –
 
Thank you for reaching out about the PAC. Our team has talked internally. I will serve as the main PAC
member, Don Hardy will serve as the alternate. Eileen Stein would like to stay on your email list so that
she can stay on top of the issues that arise, though she does not intend to serve as a PAC member.
 
As Don Hardy and I were talking about the Aurora PAC, one item came up that we thought would be
important to share. In the case that either Don Hardy or myself are unable to attend a PAC meeting, it is
possible we will send a different staff person to the meeting to be able to ensure someone from our
organization is present and to take notes to bring back to the City of Canby. We believe it is unlikely this
will happen, however we thought it would be important to note in the case it does.
 
Thank you for checking in with the City of Canby – we appreciate it!
 
Sincerely,
 
Jamie Stickel
Economic Development Director | Communications Specialist
City of Canby
222 NE 2nd Avenue | PO Box 930
Canby, OR 97013

mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
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You don't often get email from brandy.steffen@jla.us.com. Learn why this is important

(p) 503.266.0701 | (m) 503.545.5808
StickelJ@CanbyOregon.gov
 

 
 
 
From: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 1:22 PM
To: Eileen Stein <steine@canbyoregon.gov>; Jamie Stickel <StickelJ@canbyoregon.gov>
Cc: Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>
Subject: Aurora PAC membership
 

Hi Eileen and Jamie,
 
We're just updating our documentation for the project. Is Eileen the main PAC member and Jamie the
alternate? Jamie submitted comments during the July comment period. 
 
If that is right, we'll send you both the information for the 10/15 meeting. 
 
Thanks, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Senior Program Manager + Partner
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com 
Meeting + email hours 9 a.m.–5 p.m. Monday–Thursday » Administrative-only hours Friday 

Check my availability » Schedule a 30 minute check-in 

 

JLA Public Involvement's mission: To create collaborative, meaningful and exceptionally effective public
processes that lead to better, more inclusive outcomes.
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